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MALLA REDDY UNIVERSITY 
(PhD Contact Classes) 

2024 Admitted Batch  

Program Schedule (January 20 - 28, 2025) 

Venue: Room No: 1212, Block -1 

 

20-01-2025 (Monday)  

SN Time Subject Topic Speaker 

1 9.30 Am  to 10.45Am  Research 

Avenues   

Welcome & Overall view 

of  Ph.D. Program. 

Prof VSK Reddy  

Vice Chancellor 

Dr S Sudheer 

Kumar 

Registrar  

2 11.00Am  to 12.15Pm Research 

Methodology   

Introduction to  Research  
Methodology   
(Unit-I) 

Dr. A.V.L.N. 

Sujith 

3 12.15Am to 01.00Pm Lunch Break 

4 01.00Am to 02.15Pm  Research 

Methodology   

Emerging Research 

Paradigms: Open Science 

Practices 
(Unit-I) 

Dr Pavan Chand 

5 02.15Pm to 03.30Pm IPR and  

Research Ethics 
Introduction of property, 
types, theories and need 
of protecting intellectual 
property rights in various 
fields; 
(Unit-I) 

Dr.M Vidhya Sagar 

  

21-01-2025 (Tuesday)                                                

SN Time Subject Topic Speaker 

1 9.30 Am  to 10.45Am  Research 

Methodology   
Research Questions; 
Research Methods vs. 
Research Methodology 
(Unit-II) 

Dr S Aparna 

2 11.00Am to 12.15Pm Research 

Methodology   

Literature  Review and 

Tools for Literature 

Management 
(Unit-II) 

Dr. G.S. Naveen 

Kumar 

3 12.15Am to 01.00Pm Lunch Break 

4 01.00Am to 02.15Pm  IPR and  

Research Ethics 
National and International 
organizations and policies  
(Unit-I) 

Dr.M Vidhya Sagar 

5 02.15Pm to 03.30Pm IPR and  

Research Ethics 
Patent Law, types, rights 
and duties of patentee  
(Unit-II) 

Dr Lakshmi 
Gayathri 
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22-01-2025 (Wednesday)                                                

SN Time Subject Topic Speaker 

1 9.30 Am  to 10.45Am  IPR and  

Research Ethics 
Patents Fundamental copy 
right law 
(Unit-II) 

Dr Lakshmi 

Gayathri 

2 11.00Am to 12.15Pm Research 

Methodology   

Data collection, 

Measurements and 

Analysis : Origin 
(Unit-III) 

Dr G Madhava Rao 

3 12.15Am to 01.00Pm Lunch Break 

4 01.00Am to 02.15Pm  Research 

Methodology   
Computational Tools for 
Data Visualization and 
Analysis; 
(Unit-III) 

Dr Sujatha 

 02.15Pm to 03.30Pm IPR and  

Research Ethics 
Trade Mark Law, concept, 
types, registration, 
protection of trade mark 
rights and Acts; 
Trade secrete law 
(Unit-IV) 

Prof S Srinivasa 

Rao 

  

 

23-01-2025 (Thursday)                                                

SN Time Subject Topic Speaker 

1 9.30 Am  to 10.45Am  Research 

Methodology   
Software & Packages for 
Research      
LATex: Documentation   
(Unit-V) 

Dr. K. Sita Ramana 

2 11.00Am to 12.15Pm Research 

Methodology   
Research Tools 
(Unit-III & V) 

Dr Sujatha 

3 12.15Am to 01.00Pm Lunch Break 

4 01.00Am to 02.15Pm  IPR and  

Research Ethics 
Design, concept of 
original, procedure, 
registration and 
protection 
 (Unit-IV) 

Dr.G.Naveen 
Kumar 

 02.15Pm to 03.30Pm Research 

Methodology   

Survey and Questionnaire 

Design 

Experimental Design in 

Scientific Research; Big 

Data and AI in Research 
(Unit-III) 

Dr I Sreenath 
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24-01-2025 (Friday)                                                

SN Time Subject Topic Speaker 

1 9.30 Am  to 10.45Am  Research 

Methodology   
Hypotheses in Research 
(Unit-IV) 

Dr PHV Sesha Talpa 
Sai 

2 11.00Am to 12.15Pm Research 

Methodology   
Impact factors, Indexing 
and citation of Journals 
(Unit-III & V) 

Dr Thayyaaba 
Khatooon   

3 12.15Am to 01.00Pm Lunch Break 

4 01.00Am to 02.15Pm  Research 

Methodology   
Fundamentals of Research 
Ethics - Ethical Principles 
in Research 
Plagiarism and Academic 
Misconduct 
(Unit-V) 

Dr A V L Sujith 

 02.15Pm to 03.30Pm IPR and  

Research Ethics 
Geographical Indication, 
digital, lay out design, 
plant variety protection 
and farmers rights 
(Unit-IV) 

Dr.G.Naveen 
Kumar 

  

25-01-2025 (Saturday)                                                 

SN Time Subject Topic Speaker 

1 9.30 Am  to 10.45Am  Research 

Methodology   
Finding Projects  
(Unit- V) 

Dr PHV Sesha Talpa 
Sai 

2 11.00Am to 12.15Pm IPR and  

Research Ethics 

Research Ethics  

Plagiarism and Academic 

Misconduct 
(Unit-V) 

Prof S Srinivasa 

Rao 

3 12.15Am to 01.00Pm Lunch Break 

4 01.00Am to 02.30Pm  Research 

Methodology   
Type of Academic Papers 
(Unit- V) 

Dr D B J Rao 

  

Mid Examinations 

SN Date Subject Timie 

1 27-01-2025 

(Monday)  

Research Methodology and Paper Writing 

 
11.00 Am to 01.00 Pm 

2 28-01-2025 

(Tuesday) 

Intellectual Property Rights & Research Ethics 11.00 Am to 01.00 Pm 

 

 


